
Welcome back!!. World Book Day
Children in Ladybirds 
may dress up on 
Tuesday 9th March if 
they wish to.
Butterflies may dress 
up on Thursday 11th

March.

Comic Relief
Ladybirds may wear 
red to celebrate Comic 
Relief Day on Tuesday 
16th March.
Butterflies may wear 
red on Friday 19th

March. We will be 
collecting donations for 
Comic Relief. Thank 
you.

On Monday 22nd March 
Little Badger’s will be 
closed for INSET.

Friday 26th March will 
be the last day of term 
for Butterflies as we 
will not be opening in 
the afternoon of 
Wednesday 31st March.

Wednesday 31st March 
at 11.45  is the end of 
term for Ladybirds.

After a very difficult Spring term for everyone we are so 
happy that we are now able to all be back together again 
at nursery! We are really looking forward to welcoming 

back the children and parents who have been at home this 
term. It will be so lovely for the children to see their 
friends again and to be able to do so many different 

activities with their friends.

We would like to thank you all for 
your continued support.

We realise that some of you 
and some of the children may 

feel anxious about coming back but please be reassured 
that we have some lovely settling back in activities to do 

and that we will take extra special care of all of the 
children. If you have any worries, concerns or questions 
at all please don’t hesitate to get in touch, either catch 

me on the gate, phone or email me  
(Caroline.Wells@sandringham.kite.academy) and we can 

arrange a time to chat.
When you arrive in the mornings the arrangements are 

the same as they were last term so please join the end of 
the nursery line, adhering to the social distancing and 

wearing a face mask. Thank you.

Please ensure that the children wear plenty of warm 
layers at the moment. The weather has been very 

changeable and is still often very cold.  
It would be very helpful if the children could wear 

Velcro shoes to nursery as we teach them to put their 
shoes on and off independently. 

Please ensure that there is no peanut butter on any 
food in packed lunches due to a nut allergy in nursery. 

Thank you.


